1-22-2023

Dear Legislators,

As a mother of a young man who has transitioned, | can testify to the fact that if he had not done so, |
am not sure he would still be with us. This sounds jarring and perhaps harsh; however, this legislation is
cause for concern.

Our son underwent several years of therapy, visited several medical professionals, and researched his
options before deciding to move forward with his transition. It was not a moment decision, but it was a
life-changing one. Happiness follows him now.

Please end this legislation and allow young people and their families to make their own private decisions
with the help of medical professionals, not the state government.

Thank you,

Angie Moser



